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The planning application for the Sunningdale Health Hub was approved earlier this 
year in March by the planning committee of the Royal Borough of Windsor and 
Maidenhead. 

The NHS Frimley Integrated Care Board* continues to work through the next steps to 
support this project. The current focus is on: 

• Working in partnership with the landowner, architects and surveyors on the 
next stages of the Health Hub development; 

• Liaising with services due to be accommodated in the new facility, which 
include Magnolia House Surgery and Kings Corner Surgery, Community 
and Maternity services; 

• Information gathering to support the full business case. 
The final full business case is due to be submitted to NHS England by mid 2023, in 
order to move this forward to the building phase of this exciting development for the 
population of Ascot, Sunningdale and Sunninghill. 
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